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5 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

At February half term the external caterers in school will change from Mellors Catering Services 

to CH&Co.  Although we thank Mellors for their service over the last three and a half years, we 

are delighted to be working with CH&Co and look forward to what they have to offer. Details of 

the catering service can be found on our website 

https://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/students/daily-life/catering/.  This webpage will be updated 

over the half term with details of the new caterers and any changes to menus etc. 

Year 7 students and parents will have the opportunity to meet the new caterers at the parents 

evening on Thursday 8 February 2024. CH&Co will have a pop up stand available for part of the 

evening and will be providing some food samples that will focus on the Chinese New Year.  Other 

year groups will be able to enjoy the delights of CH&Co when we return from the half term break 

on Monday 19 February 2024.   

Payments to your child’s catering account will continue as normal through ParentPay, balances 

will be carried over and there are no changes to any login details.  If you have any problems with 

your ParentPay account or you wish to impose any limitations on your child’s account for 

daily/service spends please contact finance@heckgrammar.co.uk.  Please can I ask all 

parents/carers to ensure there is sufficient funds on their child’s accounts before the break and 

for when we return on Monday 19 February 2024.   

For anyone in need of support who hasn’t yet applied for FSM, details of how to apply are on our 

website https://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/students/student-support/free-school-meals/.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Natalie James 
Finance Director
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